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To: Clients and Friends 

 

From:    David F. Dulock 

 

Subject:  FDIC Makes Technical Corrections to 12 CFR §338.4(b) and Part 343  

                Appendix A  

 

In the August 8, 2022, issue of the Federal Register (87 FR 48079) the Federal 

Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC) made technical corrections to FDIC’s Fair 

Housing Rule (§338.4(b)) and its Consumer Protection in Sales of Insurance 

Rule (Appendix A) to replace references to the “Consumer Response Center” 

with the “National Center for Consumer and Depositor Assistance,” and to 

correct web addresses. 

 

The Fair Housing Rule prohibits FDIC supervised institutions from engaging in 

discriminatory advertising involving residential real estate related transactions. 

The Consumer Protection in Sales of Insurance Rule prohibits certain actions in 

connection with retail sales practices, solicitations, advertising, or offers of 

insurance products. 

 

These technical corrections do not change any FDIC requirements affecting its 

supervised institutions. 

 

These technical corrections are effective August 8, 2022.  
 

 
This Memorandum is provided as general information regarding the subject matter 
covered, but no representations or warranty of the accuracy or reliability of the content 
of this information are made or implied. Opinions expressed in this memorandum are 
those of the author alone. In publishing this information, neither the author nor the law 
firm of Black, Mann & Graham L.L.P. is engaged in rendering legal services. While this 
information concerns legal and regulatory matters, it is not legal advice, and its use 
creates no attorney-client relationship or any other basis for reliance on the 
information. Readers should not place reliance on this information alone but should 
seek independent legal advice regarding the law applicable to matters of interest or 
concern to them. The law firm of Black, Mann & Graham L.L.P. expressly denies any 
obligation to keep the content of this information current or free of errors.                                                                                                                                

 

https://www.govinfo.gov/content/pkg/FR-2022-08-08/pdf/2022-16961.pdf

